
 
 
 
 
 
 

HIMACHAL PRADESH PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION. 
 

Press Note 
 

The Himachal Pradesh Public Service Commission 

has decided to hold screening test for recruitment to the posts of 

Ayurvedic Medical Officer in the Department of Ayurveda H.P.  at 

Shimla on 03-04-2011 from 11.00 A.M to 01.00 P.M. Roll Numbers 

have since been sent to the candidates. The candidates who do not 

receive their Roll numbers by 30-03-2011 may contact the office of 

the Commission  on any working day during office hours for getting 

duplicate Roll Numbers.  

           

      Sd/-            
      Under Secretary, 

H.P. Public Service Commission       

 
 


